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Dear Friends, 

 It is our pleasure to invite you to participate in a wonderful opportunity. The 2015 Alicia 

Heberle Clinic will be held Saturday, April 18th. This is for less experienced riders who will 

wish to participate in the clinic. We are offering space for 8 riders. Please read the following 

information carefully. 

Riders- $100 for one hour clinic. 45 minutes of flatting and 15 minutes of jumping for 

jumping riders. 

Session from 2:00-3:00 pm immediately following the Jennifer Alfano Clinic. 

 

RIDERS: 

We will have 8 spots that will be filled on the first come first serve basis. We must 

receive a completed application along with your NONREFUNDABLE deposit of $50 by 

Friday March 20th. The balance of your account is due by Friday April 3rd 

. 

If you are unsure if this appropriate for your child, please talk to Amanda or Susie. 

 

We sincerely hope that you enjoy your experience and gain invaluable knowledge! 

The Buffalo Equestrian Center 


